
 

 

24th November 2017 

Christmas Jumper Day 2017 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

  

We are writing to inform you that Minchinhampton Primary Academy is supporting Save the 

Children’s Christmas Jumper Day appeal on 15th December 2017. 

 

Pupils who would like to be involved are invited to wear a Christmas style jumper in 

place of their normal school jumper on 15th December 2017 and bring in a voluntary donation. 

We expect any pupils who join in to wear the rest of their uniform as they would normally.  

Christmas jumpers may include a wintery pattern or an image linked to Christmas. If pupils do not 

have a Christmas jumper, they are allowed to decorate/make their own Christmas jumper.  

More information about Christmas Jumper Day can be found at https://christmasjumperday.org/ 

 

If you have any queries, please see Miss Tonner or Mrs. Young 

 

Many thanks 

Charity Committee 2017-18 

 

https://christmasjumperday.org/

